
National Gallery of Ireland Community Project 
Invitation to Apply

“Something From There” 

The National Gallery in Dublin wishes to reach out to a wide range of people living in 
Direct Provision to explore your experiences of coming to and living in Ireland. 

This artist-led project will take its lead from an object or objects that you might have 
brought here to Ireland with you, and the meaning that these objects might now have. 

Participation in the project will include attendance at workshops in the Gallery once a 
month between June and December 2019. The Gallery encourages people from all 
communities to apply, including members of the LGBTQIA+ community.  
There are a limited number of places available on this project. If you are interested in 
participating please go to www.nationalgallery.ie, or contact us at education@ngi.ie, or 
on (01) 6633510.

Application deadline: 22 May 2019

Details: 
The Gallery based workshops will take place from 10:30am to 3pm monthly, June – 
December 2019. The first workshop will take place on 8 June.

All transport and catering costs will be covered by the Gallery.

Participants will be awarded with a certificate of participation as recognition of their 
involvement and achievements.


